Six Rivers No. 106 - March
2025

Greetings Brethren,

In February, we welcomed our Inspector, Robert Pollard to the
lodge for a school of instruction on the 1st degree. Then on
February 11th Mr. John Miller became Brother Miller in due and
ancient form. We are happy to have him, and he’s excited to
continue his masonic journey.

Lastly, the members and their sweethearts enjoyed a nice meal
at the Blue Lake Hotel and Casino on the 22nd.

Looking forward to March, we have our stated meeting on the
4th with a meal prepared by Heidi Quintrell. Officer practices
are every Tuesday, starting at 6:30pm.

Take care and see you at lodge.
Dan Sarver
Master

Six Rivers Lodge No. 106
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